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Dear Friends and Supporters: 

    We are excited to share with you the incredible work God is doing in Brazil through the ministry and the growth 

of the church! February has been a month of new opportunities, spiritual growth, and tremendous progress. We 

are grateful for your continued support, which makes all of this possible. 

    At IPUB Plano Piloto, our Children’s Ministry leaders were able to attend training sessions with other churches 

in the Brasília District. We invited fellow Children’s Ministry leaders to train our staff in curriculum development 

and teaching strategies. These trainings were impactful, helping us better serve the children in our community 

and create a foundation for future growth. We are passionate about reaching the next generation, and through 

these training sessions, we are strengthening our ability to disciple children and raise up future leaders for God’s 

Kingdom. In addition, we started our Ladies ministry in February with guest speaker and ladies breakfast!  

    In February, we completed a major church extension project at our location. By removing the back room, we’ve 

created space to seat 15-20 more people, allowing us to welcome even more individuals into the house of God. 

We also completed construction work upstairs to create a safe environment for children’s church.  This expansion 

represents our heart for growth and our commitment to reaching the lost. We believe that each person who walks 

through the doors of our church has an opportunity to encounter Christ and be transformed by His love. 

   Another exciting milestone in February was the acquisition of keys to our new preaching point in Asa Norte, 

Brasília! We are preparing the building for Bible Studies, English Classes, and Evangelistic services. This new 

preaching point is a vital part of our mission to reach more people and extend God’s Kingdom in this city. Please 

join us in prayer as we prepare to launch this outreach into the Asa Norte neighborhood. 

   This month, we had the honor of visiting the state of Pará to encourage pastors and leaders in the region. We 

held a meeting to discuss the ministry needs of the area, and I was able to pray with local pastors, offering 

support and encouragement as they continue their work in the Kingdom. We are truly grateful for the network of 

pastors we are able to partner with, as we all strive to fulfill the Great Commission and reach the lost. 

    As we reflect on all that God has done this month, we are still committed to spreading the Gospel in Brasília, 

across Brazil, and to the ends of the earth. Whether through planting new churches, expanding our ministries, or 

offering services like English classes, every effort is aimed at fulfilling this call and reaching the lost. 

   Thank you for standing with us in this mission. Your prayers and support make all of this possible. We ask that 

you continue to pray for the work in Brazil — for our new preaching point in Asa Norte, for our children’s ministry, 

and for the many people who are coming to know Christ through these efforts. 

 

With gratitude and in Christ’s Service,  

T H E  G A Y L E S  
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             IPUB Brasilia District Children’s Ministry Training                               Plano Piloto Children’s Ministry Training   

    
                Plano Piloto Sanctuary Extension                                                Project Complete – First Service with extra Space  

 
          Plano Piloto Asa Norte - New Preaching Spot – Obtained Building           Started Ladies Ministry in Plano Piloto   
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